March 19, 2010
Global Services, LLC
659 South Weller Street

Seattle, Washington  98104

RE:  Penalty Assessment TE-100271
Dear Jion Jun Deng:
A review of Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission records indicates that you have not remitted payment for the enclosed Notice of Penalties dated February 19, 2010. 

If we do not receive your $100 payment by March 29, 2010, the commission will consider additional sanctions. In addition, we will refer the matter to the Office of the Attorney General for collection. In addition, the commission will consider further sanctions at that time.
For questions regarding this matter, please contact Sheri Hoyt, Compliance Investigator. Ms. Hoyt can be reached at (360) 664-1149, or by e-mail at shoyt@wutc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

David W. Danner

Executive Director and Secretary
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